
 

 

 

30 November 2011 

Mr Dan Taubman 
Sent via Email: 
DTaubman@UCU.ORG.UK  

Our Ref: CAS-207545-57XX1S

 

Dear Mr Taubman 
 
Your request for information 
 
Thank you for your email dated 30 November 2011 sent to our InformationRequest 
mailbox clarifying your request as being for the following information: 
 

• A list of FE Colleges graded ‘Outstanding’ between 1 September 2009 and 31 
August 2011. 

 
We will consider your request under the Freedom of Information (FOI) Act 2000 and 
any other legislation that may apply. 
 
Should there be any problems or difficulties in processing your request, we will be in 
touch with you again shortly. Otherwise, we will respond to your request within 20 
working days from the date we received it, as required by the Act.  
 
This should be by 30 December 2011; however, if we can respond sooner we will do 
so. 
 
If you have any queries or concerns about the content of this letter, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. My contact details are at the top of this letter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Alastair O’Neill 
Information Access Administrator 
Information Access Team 
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